
 

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

PharmOutcomes: Final Invoices - June 2019 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
As you will be aware, we are in the process of transitioning from Pharmoutcomes to 
Tradeshift for the invoicing of LARC activity following the successful trial at Leeds 
Student Medical Practice. 
 
We are liaising with the LMC about how best to implement Tradeshift, and the new 
SystmOne/EMIS templates, across Leeds, but in order to prepare for the switch over 
we need you to submit all your invoices as follows: 
 

 All final invoices relating to 2018/19 should be submitted via 
Pharmoutcomes by 31st July 2019 at the latest. 

 All invoices relating to Q1 2019/20 should also be submitted via 
Pharmoutcomes within ten working days of the quarter end which is the 
12th July 2019. However, this quarter we will align this to the above, 31st 
July 2019. 

 Please ensure all your claims are submitted by 31st July 2019. Once the 
transition to Tradeshift is complete we will be monitoring compliance with 
invoice submission going forward. 

 

If you have any issues accessing the PharmOutcomes system please contact the 
PharmOutcomes Helpdesk directly on helpdesk@phpartnership.com or 01983 
216699. 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Emma Tiernan 
Business Manager – Specialist Services 
Leeds Community Healthcare NHS Trust 
 
Email: emma.tiernan@nhs.net 
Tel: 07702 607 997 
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